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Decision:  Procurement of Wireless Telecommunication Services for the TTC 

Meeting Date: November 23, 2015 

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1.         Approve the Procurement Authorization to Telus in the total amount of $7.6 million, 

inclusive of any applicable taxes and a 20% contingency. This contingency is to 

accommodate for any increases in usage and/or additional services that may be 

required. The contract is to commence on January 1, 2016 for the supply of wireless 

telecommunication services until December 31, 2019.  


